
Ross Bagwell 

NASA Goddard Space Flight Center 

Building 34, Room W235 

Greenbelt, MD 20771 

December 3, 2024 

IDS Nominating Committee 

Dear IDS Nominating Committee and Governing Board, 

 

I am writing to express my strong interest in contributing to the International DORIS Service (IDS) as the 

Data Center Representative. With a career dedicated to geospatial data, I am enthusiastic about the 

prospect of leveraging my skills and experience to support the IDS mission. 

Throughout my 31-year career, I have demonstrated leadership and a deep understanding of geospatial 

operations, having led initiatives and projects that have enhanced computing requirements for systems 

integration, streamlined operations for client projects, and delivered notable success in deploying stable, 

high-performance, cost-effective systems on time. 

I am confident that my background in Earth science, telecommunications, cadastral mapping, and 

commercial software development will align well with the IDS objectives and contribute to its continued 

success. 

Please consider this my official request for consideration for the upcoming election at the IDS Governing 

Board (GB) Meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ross Bagwell 

Deputy Manager, Crustal Dynamics Data Information System (CDDIS) 

Ross.bagwell@nasa.gov  
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